
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 11/1/2013 6:14:56 PM 
To: kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov (kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Monday? 

Hi Ken -

I had you on my list to call all week but obviously that didn't happen. Need to check with you 
on a couple things. 

Are you around on Monday? If so, is there is time window that might be best for me to reach 
you? 

Thanks, and have a good weekend. 

Laura 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 
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